
 
 

To celebrate Halloween the PTA are hosting a Halloween Hat 

Competition. 

 

The competition will be raising much needed funds for the school and 

the PTA will be awarding a prize for best hat in each year group. 

 

If you would like to enter please pay £1.50 on school money from the 

16th October 2023, a link will be sent at the start of that week. 

 

Your design can be decorated however you like, we only ask that you 

consider the following when designing/making your Halloween Hat. 

1) Only one entry per pupil. 

2) It’s made from as many recycled materials as you can find 

3) Label the hat clearly with your child’s name and class 

4) Be as creative as you can, the scariest, ghoulish or cutest creation 

you can make! 

 

The Halloween hats can be made over the half term holiday and be 

brought in from the 31st October till the 2nd November. Judging will 

take place on Friday 3rd November. 

 

We look forward to seeing your scary creations. Look out for your 

Halloween Hat being displayed around school. 

Good Luck! 

 


